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Rear Admiral Chester G. PH!LLIPSg U. S. Navy
Commander, Naval Security Group Command
Naval Security Group Headquarters
3801 Nebraska Avenue, N. W.
Washington, o. C. 20390
Dear Ad~iral PHILLIPS:

We are planning a Navy Day Ball for 27 October and would like very
much to have you and t<h"'S. Phillips as our honored guests for the occasion.
Wewould also apprecf ate it if you would consent to be our principal speaker
that evening.

Your presence and that of Nrs. Phillips at our Navy Ball would mean a
great deal to the officers and men of this Activity and their ladies ..

Sincerely yours ,

Clyde C. LOPEZ
Ens; gn, tJ.~ So Navy
Chairman Navy Day Ball Ccmlmittee I__ I

COMMANDER, NAVAL SECURITY GROUP

23 July 1971

Ensign Clyde C. Lopez, USN
Chairman Navy Day Ball Committee
Naval Security Group Activity Homestead
Homestead, Florida 33030

Dear Mr. Lopez:

-Mrs. Phillips and I accept wi th pleasure

your kind invitation to attend the Navy Day Ball

on 27 October 1971.
Sincerely.

C . PHILLIPS
Rear Admiral, U. S. Navy


